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AGM is May 02, 2024 at 10:00AM in the meeting room at the hospital. Lunch provided. 
 

Members Bobbi, 
Marilyn, Carol and 
Penny are busy 
working on 
decorations for the 
up coming Garden 
Party, May 5, 2024 
at the Blackpool 
Hall. The theme 
this year is “What’s 
the Buzz”. Bees and 
flowers will be 
highlighted.  
Lots of hands are 
required so all 
members will be 

needed to help any way they can. There are big and small jobs so please, everyone, don’t 
hesitate. An easy but necessary job is to pass letters out 
and there are still lots of places to go to.  

The first baby boy born 2024 
in our area is Byron, weighing 
in at 10lbs. 4oz., on March 01, 
2024.  Proud parents are Holly 
Louwerse and Angus Brims. A 
baby brother for Lachlan. 
Marilyn presented them with 
a quilt (made by Carol) and a 
sweater (made by Sue). 


